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December 26, 2016  

 

Dear Village of Kirkersville Resident, 

 

Recently, you received a letter concerning the Harrison Township Natural Gas Aggregation Program. This was sent to you in 

error. That program is only for the unincorporated areas of Harrison Township. We apologize for any confusion this may have 

caused. 

 

You will “NOT” be automatically enrolled in the Harrison Township’s Natural Gas Governmental Aggregation Program.   

 

If you have any questions, please call Volunteer Energy toll free at 1-800-977-8374 Monday through Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 

p.m. 

 

Regards 

 
Harrison Township 
Volunteer Energy Services, Inc. 


